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Subject: FW: Off Sales Licence - 122 Broombhill Road

From: I

Sent: 31 December 2014 17:48
To: Licensing
Subject: Off Sales Licence - 122 Broomhill Road

| wish to express my displeasure of the proposed off sales licence being granted for these premises.
We are well served in this area already with 4 supermarket outlets on nearby Holburn Street.
Our local general store will also be affected by yet another bid chain outlet.

Broomhill Road is already an overcrowded residential route with double length buses and oversized lorries using it
as a short cut through Aberdeen,when they should clearly be directed over Anderson Drive.

| look forward to your reply.
Regards,




